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Los Angeles Times - "They Avoided A Strike, But
Negotiations Between Writers And Studios Were A
True Hollywood Thriller"
May 2, 2016 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article about the
Writers Guild of America strike. The article was published by the Los
Angeles Times, "They avoided a strike, but negotiations between writers
and studios were a true Hollywood thriller," on May 2.
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